




From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: Comment on CrRLJ 3.4
Date: Monday, February 28, 2022 4:40:14 PM
Attachments: 2267_001.pdf

 
 

From: Cara M. Starr [mailto:caras@slsps.com] 
Sent: Monday, February 28, 2022 4:30 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Comment on CrRLJ 3.4
 
External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State
Courts Network.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are
expecting the email, and know the content is safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you
are asked to validate using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the
incident.

 

Attached please find my comment on the proposed change to CrRLJ 3.4. 
 
Thank you,
Cara M Starr, Attorney at Law
Stein, Lotzkar & Starr P.S.
Northup West Building
2840 Northup Way, Suite 140
Bellevue, WA 98004  
Tel  (425) 576-0026
Fax (425) 576-0039
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTE: The information contained in this message is legally privileged and
confidential, intended only for the use of the individual and/or entity above named. If the reader of
this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination,
distribution or copying of this facsimile is strictly prohibited. If you have received this facsimile in
error, please immediately notify the sender by telephone and return the original message to the
sender at the above address.
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